
Notice of Utility Tariff Filings 
 
The REGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA (Commission) gives notice that Golden 
Heart Utilities, Inc. (GHU) filed TA147-118 for its water operations, and TA139-290 for its 
wastewater operations, proposing minor tariff housekeeping revisions as well as updating 
its default billing method. The proposed revisions include updating business hours and 
holidays, a new schedule defining margin notation letter codes, and changing the default 
billing method to electronic rather than paper bills, with the option for paper billing upon 
request. Other typographical revisions are also proposed. All revisions will also be 
applicable to customers of College Utilities Corporation (CUC), as the CUC tariffs adopt 
and ratify all supplements and amendments to the GHU tariffs. 
 
This notice does not contain all requested revisions, and the Commission may approve a 
rate or classification that varies from those proposed. You may obtain more information 
about these filings by contacting Devin McDowell, Regulatory Affairs Specialist at GHU, 
at 3691 Cameron St., Suite 201, Fairbanks, AK 99709; phone: (907) 455-0144. The 
complete filings are also available for inspection at the Commission's office, at 701 West 
Eighth Avenue, Suite 300, Anchorage, AK 99501; phone: (907) 276-6222, or may be 
viewed on the Commission’s website at http://rca.alaska.gov by typing “TA147-118” or 
“TA139-290” in the Find a Matter search box. 
 
To comment on this filing, please file your comments by 5:00 p.m. on September 5, 2025, 
at the Commission address given above or via our website at: 
 

https://rca.alaska.gov/RCAWeb/WhatsNew/PublicNoticesComments.aspx 
 
Please reference TA147-118 and/or TA139-290 and include a statement that you have 
filed a copy of the comments with GHU at its address above. Individuals or groups of 
people with disabilities, who require special accommodations, auxiliary aids or service, or 
alternative communication formats, please contact Shelby Lopez at (907) 276-6222, toll-
free at 1-800-390-2782, or TTY/Alaska Relay: 7-1-1 or 1 (800) 770-8973 or send a request 
via electronic mail to rca.mail@alaska.gov by August 29, 2025.  
 
DATED at Anchorage, Alaska, this 22nd day of August, 2025. 

 
REGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA 
 
 
 
Joy Gordanier 
Acting Advisory Section Manager 
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